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09 May 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Yesterday the school met at Stovell Field for our Cross Country Run. The conditions were perfect and 

everyone arrived full of excitement. 

Thanks to Mrs Foster and Mark Bignall from the Windsor Sports Partnership the event ran smoothly and all 

the children ran their lap of the field. Many thanks to our Sports Leaders who led us in an energetic warm up 

before the running began and ably supported all the year groups in completing their laps. The final event was 

an adult run where staff, parents and friends of the school ran or walked together. This year we saw the 

largest number of participants. A great morning was had by all! 

Congratulations go to our winners:   

Reception: Orson and Khadijah 

Year 1: Louis S and Lyla 

Year 2:  Kyle and Anna 

Year 3: Josh E and Zoe 

Year 4: Ethan and Orla 

Our adult race was won by Mrs Panudy and Mr Le Rossignol. 

I am thrilled to announce that, so far, the total raised from sponsorship is £1,210. The link will remain open 

over the weekend. Many thanks to all those who came to support the event and to those who have 

sponsored. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/trinity-st-stephen-25 

RBWM Smartphone Free Childhood 

Today I am attending a meeting with the RBWM Smartphone Free Childhood Team. The group aims to engage 

agencies and professionals working with children and their parents to move forward with this initiative to 

ensure all children are protected and able to enjoy their younger years.  I will be sending out further 

information soon. 

Class Photographs 

On Monday the photographer will be in school for Class Photographs. Please make sure your child is wearing 

smart school uniform and has a red jumper or cardigan with them. 
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This is a reminder that we are a nut free school and this includes items of food that contain sesame seeds 

such as hummus.  Also please can we ask that if you are using chocolate spread etc that you do ensure that 

it is a nut free version.  Thank you. 

Family Worship - Come and Meet the Bishop of Reading 

On Thursday 22 May parents and friends of the school are warmly invited to Family Worship at 9am at St 

Stephen and St Agnes’ Church. The Rt Rev’d Mary Gregory who has been recently appointed the Bishop of 

Reading will be visiting. We very much hope she enjoys her visit to our community. 

Year 4 Residential Trip 

Next week we wave goodbye to Year 4 as they set off for High Ashurst in Surrey for their residential trip. Mrs 

Brech, Mrs Brown, Miss Byrne and Mr Best will be accompanying them for a few days of outdoor adventure. 

We wish them a happy and safe trip. We look forward to hearing their news when they return. 

Staffing Update 

Miss Byrne will be leaving the school in the middle of June. She has only been with us a short time, but has 

shown great commitment and skill during that time. She is going to take up an educational post in Canada.  

Mrs Gilmour will also be leaving at the end of the year. She has been in the school for five years and took up 

her post at the end of Covid, where she entered the strange world of changing rules and lateral flow tests 

with commitment and determination.  She has been a fantastic support to both staff and our parent 

community. 

We wish both these members of staff every success and happiness on their next adventure. 

Finally, it is Year 1’s turn to share their Peek of the Week with us. Please take a look at the blogs on the 

website. 

Kind regards, 

 

Important Dates: 

12 May 2025 Class Photos 

14,15,16 May 2025 Year 4 Residential to High Ashurst, Surrey 

20 May 2025 Reception Class on School Trip to Odds Farm Park 

20 May 2025 Year 1 Class Assembly at St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 9am 
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22 May 2025 Family Worship at 9am Meeting the new Bishop of Reading, the Rt Revd Mary 

Gregory 

23 May 2025 SCHOOL CLOSED In Service Training Day 

26-30 May 2025 SCHOOL CLOSED May Half Term 

02 June 2025 Term Starts 

05 June 2025 Whole School Photograph 

10 June 2025 Year 3 to visit the Natural History Museum 

16 June 2025 Over the next three weeks children will have input from the Speak Out, Stay 

Safe Resources (NSPCC) 

23 June 2025 Fund raising Non School Uniform today to raise money for NSPCC 

19 June 2025 Sports Day 

We ask that children are dropped off at Stovell Field at 8.45am. Breakfast Club 

children will be walked to the field before the start of the school day. 

Parents are welcome to stay and watch.  

We welcome Ms Linda Stay, the school’s new headteacher, who will be joining 

us on the field during the event. 

24 June 2025 Music Festival at The Hexagon, Reading Year 3 and 4 

28 June 2025 TSSSA Summer Fair - T-Fest  

02 July 2025 1.30pm Year 4 Production 

03 July 2025 Year 1 to visit Whipsnade Zoo 

03 July 2025 4.30pm Year 4 Production 

19 July 2025 TSSSA Party in the Playground 

22 July 2025 Leavers Service, St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 2pm 

23 July 2025 Final Day of Term. School finishes at 3.15pm 

 


